Press release: Parole Board holding
event in Sheffield on member
recruitment and improving diversity

The Parole Board is holding a recruitment event in Sheffield on 22 February
to discuss why it must improve the diversity of its membership and to
encourage people from all backgrounds to apply to be a member.
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